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Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The Victory Celebration for the Summit for Peace on the Korean Peninsula will take place on February 

15, at 9am in Korea. In North America, the live broadcast takes place today, February 14, at 7pm Eastern/ 

4pm Pacific. 

 

You can visit tv.Peacelink,live to watch the live broadcast in English or in another language of your 

choice. (The banner above and on the website says 9:30am in Korea, but we were asked to announce 9am, 

as the event will likely begin closer to that time, which is 7pm EST today for North America). 

 

As always, please send reflections to Rev. Inguk Seo at iseo@ unification,org, so Dr. Yong can share 

them with True Mother after the event. 

 

Our 2-way participation slots are quite full, but if you'd like to join this way, please contact your pastor. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tal Zorer 

 

Executive Assistant 

Office of the President 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 

Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 

Email: president@ unification,org 

Tel: 212-560-3440 

 

 

 


